
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th April 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a fantastic start back after the Easter break. 
 
Just a few notices and answers to queries from this week… 
 

 Our Year 9 parents evening is online on Thursday 22nd April. Information has been sent via 
our parent APP. If you need any help, please get in touch. 
 

 Lateral Flow Testing – we will continue to issue packs of home test kits to students every few 
weeks. 
 

 School continues to be open from 8am to allow early ‘drop offs’ and our homework club is 
still on each evening from 3pm till 5pm. 
 

 We have met with our Y11 students to go through the latest information on this year’s 
qualification guidance. We also discussed ideas for their leaver’s assembly and celebration 
event. Once this is finalised a letter will go to parents next week to confirm the timeline of 
events and their official ‘leaving date’. 
 

 We have sent a welcome letter to next year’s Year 7 students and their parents. We are 
setting up a programme of transition events to help them make a great start at Holy Family.  

 
Many thanks for all your support in ensuring our students have come back to school in the 
correct uniform, fully equipped and ready to learn!  
Lots of positive praise points have been awarded this week. 
Have a peaceful weekend and keep safe. 
 

‘Make our family an instrument of your peace, guided by your wisdom and 
strengthened by your grace.’ 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

   
Mrs D Mitchell 
Headteacher 


